
 
 
 
May 22, 2015 
 
Simon Toogood 
Environmental Assessment Officer 
Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board 
Yellowknife, NT 
 
Re. EA1415-02 
 
Dear Mr. Toogood, 
 
This letter is to inform you that the NWT Chapter of the Council of Canadians is hereby withdrawing as a 
formal intervener in EA1415-02.  Due to time and resource considerations, we have decided to participate 
in the June 23rd Yellowknife hearing simply as a ‘member’ of the public.  
 
Thank you for the opportunity to participate as an intervener; the Board’s willingness to consider this 
level of public participation is much appreciated.    
 
Yours truly, 

 
Peter Redvers   
 
 
 


